
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  

TO: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: Janet Downer, Business Administrator 

 

DATE: June 17, 2013 

 

SUBJECT: Request for Class A Coin-Operated License 

Brauer House – 1000 N. Rohlwing Road 

    

According to Village Code, a Class A coin-operated license currently allows an establishment to have 

four (4) to eight (8) coin-operated amusement devices with no more than ten (10) licenses allowed in 

the Village.  With Brauer House undergoing a recent expansion into an adjoining tenant space, the 

Village has received a request to allow them to have a Class A coin-operated license.   

 

Attached is an Ordinance increasing the allowable licenses under the Class A coin-operated license 

category from ten (10) to eleven (11) to accommodate their request.    

 

Due to the Board of Trustees summer schedule, staff is requesting a waiver of first reading.  

 

If you have any questions relative to this request, please contact me at extension 5913 
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